March 31, 2022

Town of New Fairfield
Zaning Board of Appeals
4 Brush Drive

New Fairfield, CT 06812

Re: Michael & April Imhoff
73 Lake Dr N
New Fairfield, CT 06812

Dear Board Members,

We write in support of the Mike & April’s' application for a variance to rebuild their home at 73
Lake Drive North with a second story.

We own the house at 64 Lake Drive North, directly behind the Imhoff residence to the East, and
would be the owners most directly affected visually by the proposed second floor. We have
been shown a copy of the design for the proposed construction and have no objections.

‘We ask that you look favorably on Mike & April’s application to rebuild their house. Please
contact me with any questions. '

Sincerely

Rich Gravante
917.838.6473



